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St. Angelas School 1st Year
Enroiment 2025/26

St. Angela’s School is now accepting
applications for in-coming 1st Year students

for September 2025.
Applications will be accepted from Friday
4th October 2024 and completed applications must
be submitted by 12pm on Friday 25th October, 2024.
A Request for an Application Form for Admission and
relating documentation including Admission Policy can

be made by phone, email or downloaded from
www.ursulinewaterford.ie.

Application Forms will be available on our
website from Thursday, 3rd October 2024.

Due to the enactment of the Education
(Admissions to Schools) Act 2018, an Application
Form for Admission can only be accepted
when a pupil is in 6th class in primary school.

An Application Form for admission received
after 12pm on Friday 25th October 2024 will be
deemed as a late application.

OPEN NIGHT
Our Open Night will take place on
Tuesday 15th October 2024
All to attend at 5.00pm. Presentations
and tours will finish at 7.00pm




